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Dear Parent/Carer,

As explained in my previous letter, this year, the reward trips for Year 10 will take place on Monday 16th July.  
Your child has chosen the trip to Manley Mere; the cost of the visit will be £42 per pupil; this can be paid by cash or cheque. This includes the admissions tickets to the adventure trail and aqua-park and the coach journey. Thank you to those who have already paid deposits or full payment. The deadline for any outstanding payment is Friday 6th July.

School uniform is not required to be worn on this visit; the requirements for the sessions are as follows:
Adventure Trail 
We recommend that participants bring the following: -
 •Old warm clothes to wear on the trail – these may get very wet and muddy 
 •Walking boots, trainers or Wellington boots – these will get wet and muddy. Footwear must be stout and with good grip - sandals and crocs are not suitable 
•Change of clothes and shoes 
•Towel
Aquapark 
Participants for the Aquapark are provided with a full-length wetsuit and a buoyancy aid. For safety reasons, wetsuits must be worn for all water activities.
 Participants need to bring: - 
•Swimwear to wear underneath wetsuit 
•Footwear suitable for wearing on the water – trainers or sailing shoes. This footwear will get wet. (Please note – loose-fitting footwear such as, “crocs” or sandals, is not suitable.)
•Towel 
•Sun cream and/or hat

Please can students arrive at school for 8.30am as we will be leaving St Richard Gwyn at 8.45am prompt and we will return at 5pm. If pupils wish, they may bring some spending money with them. However, pupils must ensure that they keep this safe as well as any purchases they make. Pupils must also bring a packed lunch.

Please note that we have the right to remove any child from the trip should they not adhere to the school’s behaviour policy or if there are concerns about their behaviour referrals. We expect all students to have a good or improved attendance record. 

Yours faithfully,

Miss Spence 	
Head of Year 10 						
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